
Balmullo Quarry 
Proposed Extension and Periodic Review 

Pre-application Consultation Community Drop-In Events 
Wednesday 21 February 2024, 4pm – 8pm 

Wednesday 20 March 2024, 4pm – 8pm 
Burnside Hall, Balmullo 

 

Thank you for attending the community drop-in event and viewing our initial proposals for the proposed 
extension to Balmullo Quarry.   

It is very important to us that local communities have the opportunity to provide feedback on the 
proposals.  We would appreciate a few minutes of your time to provide us with your feedback. 

 

1. Do you have any comments on the proposed extension and periodic review?   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

2. Do you have any comments on the proposed restoration?  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

3. Do you have any comments on the event, such as the nature of the information provided?   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

4. Do you have any other comments?  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 



To help us understand how the quarry affects the local community, please select from these options.  

 
Are you a close neighbour to the quarry? i.e., living within 500m of the quarry  

 

 
Are you a local resident? i.e., living close to, but in excess of 500m from the quarry  

 

 
Are you a stakeholder? e.g., Community Council member, Councillor, interest group etc  

 

 
Other (please specify)  

 

 
 

 

Thank you for taking the time to complete this form.  

 

Feedback forms can be returned to a member of staff at the event or alternatively comments can be e-
mailed to scot-planning@breedongroup.com.  Feedback forms should be returned by 31 March 2024. 

Information about the project is available online www.breedongroup.com/balmullo-quarry-public-
consultation  

 

Consultation comments received will be collated and included within the pre-application consultation 
(PAC) report which will accompany the planning application submission to Fife Council. 

Any comments made to the prospective applicant are not representations to the planning authority.  
When a planning application is submitted normal neighbour notification and publicity will be carried out by 
Fife Council and there will be the opportunity to make formal representations to the planning authority at 
that time. 
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